Willows weekly News    6.10.23

We want to begin by saying how proud of Willows Class we were this week when they showed how sensible they were when Mrs Hughes tripped over in the classroom. Mrs Hughes did hurt her face but fortunately it was nothing serious and she has been back in school today. 
In maths we have been beginning to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. We have been learning some songs and actions to help us do this. We wonder if they have shared it with you yet. Next week we are going to start counting in 3’s! 
In English we were thinking of questions we would have liked to ask Queen Victoria. The children had some great and interesting ideas.
As part of our project ‘School Days’ we have started looking at the history of our school including when it was built and why it is called St. Nicholas Primary School. 
Now we have been in Willows Class for one month, we have sent out Home Learning this week. There is a note with this weeks Home Learning explaining how it all works, but if you do have any questions, please do come and talk to one of us. 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the warm sunshine they are promising us! 
